
PTA General Meeting
3/29/2022

Board Attendees:
President- Beth-Anne McPhillips
VP- Danielle Alba
Treasurer- Amanda Durkin
Tech Rep- Danielle Hartman
Recording Secretary- Sarah Nicholson
Corresponding Secretary -Jillian Merriam

Principle Bowen
- update on NYS testing
- Main office moving into commons in prep for remodel (security enhancements coming)
- Approval for visitors to come into the building!!!!

Dr. Swaroop Singh (in place of Maureen Poulin)- March 8 meeting updates
- Calendar approved for 2022/23
-     air conditioning project approved

Sarah Nicholson- Jan 19 minutes approved
Amanda Durkin- treasurer report

- Bowling Event- Budgeted $250 and we raised $1714
- UPK will now be included with PTA budgeting

Jillian Merriam
- Sympathy card to Kathy Babcock (husband passed)
- Sympathy card to Erin Conway (grandmother passed)
- Thank you gifts sent for helping with bookfair and bingo

Laura Tevans
- 4/18 deadline for packet to run for a spot on BOE
- 5/17 is the vote
- DEI (Diversity, Equity & Inclusion) committees being formed

Amanda Durkin
- Bowling Event was a huge success!
- 4th Grade Student Council update

Danielle Alba
- Book fair- over $5100 in sales
- Yearbook- desperate need of photos (deadline 4/28)

Beth-Anne
- PARP week recap
- Read aloud extended

Danielle Hartman- memberhub update (198 members currently)
Beth- Anne- new event…. Community Day of Service

- 4/23 CP starting Plant & Play Day



Sarah Nicholson- Fun Run Update
- PTA vote to approve funding for walkway to the playground from the parking lot

Stacie Durnford- Bike Rodeo update
- 6/7 4:30-6:30
- Amherst vets to provide volunteers so parents can assist with kids

Principle Bowen- International Night
- Will be same night as Bike Rodeo and possibly BOGO Bookfair

Beth-Anne
- Vote on remaining with ZOOM meeting or go in person
- Vote is to remain virtual for now

Next Board meeting TBD


